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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Sra, Harjot
Sent: 2025/04/07 3:46 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]0ZS-2024-0062 Feedback & Concerns

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI 
 
Harjot Sra 
Planner I 
Planning, Building and Growth Management 

City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street West | Brampton, ON | L6Y 4R2 
harjot.sra@brampton.ca 
  

    

  

 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 

From: K L   
Sent: 2025/04/07 2:28 PM 
To: Sra, Harjot <Harjot.Sra@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]0ZS-2024-0062 Feedback & Concerns 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Harjit Sra - this is in regards to City File #: 0ZS-2024-0062 and I'm a resident that  

 where this is being proposed. 
 
I'm highly in favour of opposing this 12-storey tower at the corner of Countryside Dr and goreway Dr in 
Brampton. 
I don't understand why we are trying to squeeze a 12-storey tower on this small specific land where there 
are really no other apartment condos around - speaking of a sore thumb sticking out! 
This area is already congested as it is and will cause an enormous uptick in traffic where it's already bad 
at the moment due to the strip plaza being there already, people running red lights on a daily basis, 
accidents quite frequently and not to mention crime. 
We should focus on other aspects of Brampton (i.e. - improving roads, transportation, crime, etc) as 
opposed to building more and more homes - have you noticed it takes 35 to 45 mins+ to get to one side 
of brampton to the other, oh thats on a good day by the way! 
This is one of the nicer neighbourhoods left in brampton and will affect property values in my opinion and 
the optics of the area.  
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We don't want to lose the amazing people that live here who are working professionals, business owners 
& hard-working families to keep this area upscale! 
We have multi-million dollar subdivision homes, mixed in with estate homes who pay 
enormous amounts of property tax and do not wish to flood our area with a 12-storey tower hovering over 
our homes affecting the privacy of many homes in and around the area. 
There are plenty of areas in brampton where we can construct such a thing (if required), please don't ruin 
such a beautiful area of brampton that's left. 
 
Thank you for listening to my concern and I hope you consider this seriously so you don't drive out of 
Brampton the good people that are left! 
 
Sincerely - Karm L. 


